Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: mjohnson@waterboards.ca.gov
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: SOUTHERN PACIFIC TRANSPORTATION COMPANY (SLT20193296)

Good Morning Mark,

| am reviewing the Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) case file for Roadway Express, located at 1708 Wood
St. in Oakland, ACEH case file number RO0000039. It appears the site identified in the subject line Southern Pacific site
is located in the middle of the Roadway Express property. | believe the subject site is actually located a few blocks to the
southwest of my site. Could someone at the Regional Board re-position the site so it does not appear the SCP case is
associated with activities at Roadway Express?

Thank you in advance for your cooperation,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




